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Dear Beloved Friends and Supporters of GIMI, 
      Gracious summer greetings to you once more in the 
name of our precious Lord Jesus Christ! I do pray that 
you are safe and well during these viciously wicked days 
in which we are living. In our last newsletter, I talked 
about "just how much time does America have left," and 
I discussed the impending judgment which is coming 
upon our nation as it did during the days of the Roman 
Empire. The same things that happened to Rome are 
happening right before our very eyes here in America, 
and the terrible disease which is running rampant all 
over our country and spreading into the rest of the 
world is not Covid 19, believe it or not! But, it is the 
vicious disease of escalating sin in the lives of thousands 
and thousands of sinful men and women who are trying 
to live in a fantasy world that never can be. It is a world 
of reactionary anger and violence, brought on by the 
vicious acts of egotistical white police officers who kill 
black people at their discretion, and it is an impulsive 
bitter and emotional response by black and white 

people who are willfully ignorant of Biblical truth which 
teaches respect and forgiveness of others regardless of 
who they are. 
      Then, as I talked so much in the last newsletter, one 
of the main reasons for Rome's fall and destruction was 
the poor weak leadership that tried to run the country, 
but while they were trying haphazardly to run the 
country, they ran it straight down into the ground. I am 
sad to tell you that this is the very thing that is 
happening right here in America today, at the time of 
this writing. 
      If the Covid 19 plague was not enough to bring 
America to her knees, Satan decided to use vile and 
wicked leaders, both black and white, to bring about a 
hellacious uprising and revolution in our great country 
promoted by anti-God and self-promoting narcissistic 
ignorant people like Rev. Al Sharpton, Rev. Jesse Jackson,  
Governor Tim Walz, Mayor Jacob Frey, Mayor Lori 
Lightfoot, Mayor Eric Garcetti, Governor Andrew Cuomo, 
and Mayor Bill de Blasio, along with many others who 
show no signs of a personal relationship with Jesus. Yet 
they have convinced themselves that they know what is 
right and what should be done in every situation. 
According to these people, anarchy and revolution are 
both fine and the Police, the National Guard, and the 
American military are not needed. So, while these 
ignorant and anti-God people say that they can handle 
these rough situations, our cities are burned and 
destroyed, businesses are looted and brought to 
nothing, and people are still getting killed on our streets, 
including great policemen and policewomen. 
      Now, let me give you just two illustrations of why I 
say this. When Governor Andrew Cuomo of New York 
was giving his daily updates on the Covid 19 virus, one 
day he said, "Well, we are now flattening the curve, and 
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prayers to God had nothing to do with it." Then, I heard 
Mayor de Blasio say, "Well, we are moving ahead right 
in the midst of this virus, but our fate is in our own 
hands." In other words, these wicked people don't 
acknowledge the need for God because they believe 
they are smarter than God, if He really exists. They 
don't need anyone telling them what to do or trying to 
offer them help—especially if it is President Trump, 
whom they hate so much! So, we have all of these    
ego-centric people, with no teachable spirit among 
them, who are trying to build and keep their power by 
giving into and placating mean black and white people, 
who desire nothing else but to completely destroy this 
nation, which was built upon the Word of God. They 
hate God, and they hate anyone that disagrees with 
them in any way. Therefore, these vile, sinful, wicked, 
and depraved people have come to the point where 
many of the Israelites did during the days of the Judges. 
The last verse of the Book of Judges says, "…every man 
did that which right in his own eyes." Folks, this is 
where we are right now in America, and if there is not a 
return to God, a repentance of our wickedness, and a 
brokenness which brings us to our knees, begging God 
for His mercy and grace, soon there will no longer be a 
beautiful country called America!  
      Let me give you some Scriptures that vividly 
describe our country right now. These are two long 
passages, but we need to read these verses over and 
over and see that this is where we are presently on the 
time table of God.  
       "For the wrath of God is revealed from heaven 
against all ungodliness and unrighteousness of men, 
who hold the truth in unrighteousness; Because that 
which may be known of God is manifest in them; for 
God hath showed it unto them. For the invisible things 
of him from the creation of the world are clearly seen, 
being understood by the things that are made, even 
his eternal power and Godhead; so that they are 
without excuse: Because that, when they knew God, 
they glorified him not as God, neither were thankful; 
but became vain in their imaginations, and their 
foolish heart was darkened. PROFESSING THEMSELVES 
TO BE WISE, THEY BECAME FOOLS, AND CHANGED THE 
GLORY OF THE UNCORRUPTIBLE GOD INTO AN IMAGE 
MADE LIKE  CORRUPTIBLE MAN, AND TO BIRDS, AND 
TO FOURFOOTED BEASTS, AND CREEPING THINGS. 
Wherefore God also gave them up to uncleanness 
through the lusts of their own hearts, to dishonor their 
own bodies between themselves. Who changed the 
truth of God into a lie, and worshipped and served the 
creature more than the Creator, who is blessed 

            
   
           
           
    
           
   
   
       
                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

forever. Amen. For this cause God gave them up unto 
vile affections: for even their women did change the 
natural use into that which is against nature: And    
likewise also the men, leaving the natural use of the 
woman, burned in their lust one toward another; men 
with men working that which is unseemly, and         
receiving in themselves that recompence of their error 
which was meet. And even as they did not like to        
retain God in their knowledge, God gave them over to 
a reprobate mind to do those things which are not  
convenient." (Romans 1:18-28) 
      The second passage is found in II Timothy 3:1-9. 
Please notice this serious warning that Paul the Apostle 
gave to the young preacher, Timothy, concerning the 
last days before the coming of Christ. "This know also, 
that in the last days perilous times shall come. For men 
shall be lovers of their own selves, covetous, boasters, 
proud, blasphemers, disobedient to parents,              
unthankful, unholy, without natural affection, 
trucebreakers, false accusers, incontinent, fierce,      
despisers of those that are good, traitors, heady,     
high-minded, lovers od pleasures more than lovers of 
God; Having a form of godliness, but denying the   
power thereof: from such turn away. For of this sort 
are they which creep into houses, and lead captive silly 
women laden with sins, led away with divers lusts,  
ever learning, and never able to come to the 
knowledge of the truth. Now as Jannes and Jambres 
withstood Moses, so do these also resist the truth: 
men of corrupt minds, reprobate concerning the faith. 
But they shall proceed no further: for their folly shall 
be manifest unto all men, as their's  also was."  
      My dear friends, if this Scripture doesn’t describe 
what is going on in America right now, there is none 
that does. We are living in this terrible day which Paul 
the Apostle warned young Timothy about in the last 
message he ever sent to him at Ephesus. What we have 
been seeing during this Covid 19 lockdown and in       
recent weeks, during this time of the rioting liars, false 
accusers, traitors, heady, high-minded, lovers of     
pleasure more than lovers of God, are the very things 
that Paul warned young Timothy about. Truly, our 
beautiful country is filled with violent wicked people 
that seemingly hate everybody and God Himself, while 
they claim to have this form of Godliness. We are in the 
worst time of lawlessness that I have witnessed in my 
72 years. Why, even the civil rights confrontations and 
riots of the 1960's were nothing compared to the 
senseless and willful ignorance of those who have tried 
to take the horrible death of a criminal man in           
Minnesota and make him a martyr upon which to build 
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a false and phony cause. I say this emphatically because 
I have just completed my new book entitled "The Willful 
Ignorance and Blatant Denial of the Curse of Ham". 
(This book will be out very soon.)  In the research for 
this book, I came to clearly understand that although 
some black and brown people are mistreated here in 
America, it is nothing like we are being told. Right now 
in America, 13% of our population is black, while over 
40% of the prisoners in our prisons are black. Now, 
there are those who say this number would not be so 
high were it not for the mistreatment of these black 
people, but the facts don't back this argument at all. 
Those who defend this argument are lying, and they are 
making willful false accusations. We must understand 
that evil people don't want the truth, unless it is the 
truth they agree with. 
      For instance, right now in America over 70% of black 
children are born illegitimately without a father in the 
home. Therefore, is it any wonder that these black 
mothers have to struggle in order to try and bring up 
their children without a husband or father to support 
them? Then, is it any wonder why so many black 
children in the inner city ghettos are led into the 
horrible gangs and drug groups just because they are 
looking for a male role model, which they have never 
had? Then, please consider this! "Black women in 
America make up 14 percent of the childbearing 
population. Yet 36% of all abortions are obtained by 
black women. At a ratio of 474 per 1,000 births, black 
women have the highest ratio of any group in the 
country." And, please pay attention to this. "A study by 
Protecting Black Lives, in 2012, found that 79 percent of 
Planned Parenthood's surgical abortion facilities are 
located within walking distance of minority 
communities."1 
      So, my dear friends, it is very easy for present black 
people to always consider themselves victims because 
of American slavery back in the 19th Century. But, it 
wasn't the whites that started black slavery. It was 
African chiefs who warred with their neighboring tribes. 
When one chief came back victorious over the other, 
the victor would usually capture young black men and 
women from the other tribe and then take them and 
sell them to Arab slave traders, who then took them 
and sold them to European white people, who then in 
turn often sold them to American plantation owners. 
This slavery was and ever shall be a horrible thing, but it 
wasn't started by white people. And by the way, most 
of the slave owners who owned the plantations, 
especially in the south, were usually Democrats. In 
these days when Nancy Pelosi and Joe Biden are talking 

about the mistreatment of blacks by the Ku Klux Klan, 
they fail to tell you that this horrible Ku Klux Klan was 
started by Democrats in the South. So, I think it is about 
time that we get our information correct!! 
      By now, some of you dear readers of our newsletter 
are probably asking, "Why is Brother Stan talking about 
this stuff?" Well, the truth is that America is in deep    
trouble, and we must have a Divine intervention of God 
Almighty in revival power to bring all of us on our knees 
and allow God to show us the truth, rather than listen to 
a screaming man or woman with a bullhorn trying to tell 
us what is right and what is wrong. It is not enough to tell 
others what is right, but it is far more important to show 
others what is right by the way we live and conduct      
ourselves righteously with others. I must tell you that if 
we want the truth, we must go to God's Word and not to 
our angry violent friends or neighbors. We must get on 
our knees and beg God for genuine heaven-sent,             
sin-killing, devil-defeating, and hell-shaking revival if we 
are to salvage what is left of our great country. I pray that 
you will join Jo Anne and me in praying for divine          
intervention at this time in America, which will result in a 
transformational revival that will change our personal 
lives, our families, our churches, our schools, our         
communities, our states, and yes, our nation as a whole! 
As Dr. A. W. Tozer used to say, "God is much more ready 
to send revival than we are to obey for revival." Let's stop 
and think about that statement for quite a while.  
_______________________________________________ 
1 Arizona Capitol Times, Abortion: The Overlooked      
tragedy for black Americans, By:  State Congressman, 
Walt Blackman, page 1.  
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      As I move on with this newsletter, I just want to 
slow down for a moment and tell all of you how 
privileged Jo Anne and I are to continue to head up this 
great GIMI Ministry. She and I have worked in Africa 
non-stop for the past 35 years. For the past 20 plus 
years, we have headed up this wonderful God-blessed 
ministry since we took it over from Mickey and Alice 
Parrish of Jacksonville, Florida. Brother Mickey has 
gone on to heaven, while Sister Alice still lives in 
Jacksonville. Truly, we have loved Mickey and Alice so 
very much down through the years, because they 
trained us to head up this ministry, which was then 
given to us. When we became in charge, the ministry 
was called the African Mission, and then, later, we 
changed the name to GIMI. So, we owe so very much 
to Mickey and Alice! 
      But now, I need to tell you that even with the 
support from all our American friends and supporters 
here in our country, this ministry would never have 
become what it is without the faithfulness and 
dedication of all of our African workers. So many of you 
dear people have been with us for years and years, and 
you have worked so faithfully. During these past 20 
years, very few of you have ever complained much at 
all, but instead, you have encouraged us, prayed for us 
devotedly, and always been ready to do whatever you 
could to help us keep telling our African countries 
about Jesus and how to get saved. Because of your 
faithfulness, our entire African team and our American 
mission teams have shared the beloved Gospel of 
Christ with just over 12.5 million people with 3.3 
million first-time professions of faith in Christ. Also, 
believe it or not, our small ministry has raised and 
distributed in Africa over 32 million dollars worth of 
ministry support and humanitarian assistance during 
the past 20 years. This amount has included rebuilding 
the inside of three prison hospitals in three African 
countries with the precious help of Samaritan's Purse 
in Boone, NC. For the past 20 plus years, GIMI has 
provided a huge amount of Christmas gifts and food for 
the prisons in all of our countries, including of course, 
the many cows we have purchased at Christmas to 
provide meat for the prisoners in Uganda. 
      Therefore, my dear GIMI team member, you have 
been a part of one of the greatest miracles that God 
has ever given to a group of his servants. Jo Anne and I 

have had the privilege of witnessing a “Modern-Day Book 
of Acts” miracle right before our very eyes. I want to 
thank every one of you prayer warriors for your          
faithfulness in praying for us and this ministry. I want to 
thank every one of you who has given financially to this 
great outreach program. We thank those who have given 
the large gifts, and we also thank every one of you who 
may have only been able to give a small gift. Our precious 
Lord Jesus is truly keeping the records, each of you will be 
gloriously rewarded for your investment in this work. The 
verse of Luke 6:38 is still very much alive and promising 
to us as it was in the day when Jesus gave it to his          
disciples and multitudes of others in His great Sermon on 
the Mount. Why don't you read this verse, and claim its 
promise to you for your giving! "Give, and it shall be given 
unto you; good measure, pressed down, and shaken   
together, and running over, shall men give into your 
bosom. For with the same measure that ye mete withal 
it shall be measured to you again."  
      In other words, folks, we can't possibly out give God! 
For the more we give to Him and His work, the more He 
has promised to continue blessing us so that we can    
continue to reap the great harvest of souls. So, I want to 
thank all of you who have given so generously, and I pray 
that you will continue to do so. Truly, the more God     
provides for us, the more we will be able to do in      
reaching men, women, boys, and girls with the Gospel. 
Also, the more God provides, the more we will give to 
those who are suffering so much in Africa, and yes, in 
other countries as well, including right here at home in 
America.  
      Before moving further into this newsletter, I do want 
to tell you that in this edition of our GIMI Newsletter, we 
are going to include the photos of a large number of our 
African and Ukrainian workers so that you can see the    
pictures of those you need to pray for each week. I hope 
this tribute to our workers will also be a blessing to you, 
our other faithful team members. 

 

WE OWE A GREAT TRIBUTE TO 
OUR AFRICAN WORKERS! 

A prisoner being baptized  

in a prison in Cameroon 
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Pastor Domitien Sabongerwa  

And His Family 

In Burundi 

Liberia Director 

Arthur Yanweh and His Family 

Pastor Jean RogerGuede 

And His Wife, Sabine,  

in  the Ivory Coast 

Pastor Israel Ngirababo  

and His Wife, Esther 

In the DRC 

Pastor Kofi Tchakrom and His Family 

In Togo 

Kenya director  

Pastor Sammy Mbugua  

and His Wife, Rose  

Pastor Danson Atama 

One of our preachers  

in Kenya 
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Pastor Dmytro Bulkah 

And three of His children in Ukraine 

Pastor George Bashukwa and His wife, 

Perpetua, in Uganda 

Uganda Director 

William Ssentumbwe 

And His Wife, Florence 

Brother Constantine 

He works in our prison ministry in Ukraine. 

Pastor Fred Nato and His 

wife, Florence,  

In Uganda 

Pastor Emmanuel Chongwan and Family  

In Cameroon 

Pastor Patrick Ogaba and 

his wife, Beatrice,  

in Uganda 
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Pastor Robert Ndinayo and His Family  

in The DRC 

Pastor Constant Opolot  

and His Wife in Uganda 

 

Pastor James Chelimo  

In  Kenya 

Pastor Kassim Kabie and Family  

In Sierra Leone 

 

John Ssentumbwe 

In Uganda 

Pastor John Kibe and His Family 

In Kenya 

 

Pastor Julius Tugume 

In Uganda 
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Pastor Jonathan Kalama and His wife 

in Kenya 

Pastor John Bosco Sylvester  

and His wife ,Veronica, in Tanzania 

Pastor Philemon Rotich 

and Family 

in Kenya 

Pastor Faustin Gapira and His Wife, Marie, 

in  Rwanda 

Pastor James Mwangi 

One of our preachers in Kenya 

Pastor Gerald Kibuule and 

His Family 

In Uganda 

Pastor Philip Ndurya  

and his Family 

in Kenya 
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GIMI Headquarters here in Taylorsville, NC, we are      
hoping to resume our Thursday night classes in just a   
couple of months, this fall, if we have enough students to 
enroll. If we don't get enough classroom students this 
fall, then we will start the spring classes in January 2021.  
      My dear beloved friends, I beg you to really begin 
praying for the presence of God's Spirit upon our new 
effort with GIBC. We need the wisdom and power of God, 
and we need to have God's people praying for our        
students, for our mentors, and for every financial need to 
be met. We have a tremendous desire to help these    
people that God has called to serve Him and to keep 
reaching out to lost souls in whatever time we have left 
before Jesus comes. Truly, “the fields are white unto      
harvest, but the laborers are few”! 
      If you know of any person who is interested in serving 
God in full-time or part-time service, please have them 
contact us about the possibility of their becoming one of 
our students at GIBC. We really would like to help them 
discover God's will for their lives and to help equip them 
to become all they possibly can be for Jesus and His        
Kingdom. Again, let me tell you that as long as we         
possibly can raise the funds, we are going to provide 
FREE TUTITION for all of our students! I really wish there 
would have been a GIBC with free tuition way back there 
when I went to the Bible College and Seminary. I            
remember those days going off to Fruitland Baptist Bible 
Institute with only $2.00 in my pocket to buy a little      
gasoline for my 1952 Power-glide Chevrolet!  

      I am not going to give you another long litany of my 
health problems as I have done before, but I do want to 
tell you that I still have a paralyzed vocal cord, which 
makes it so hard for me to speak these days. But, with 
the help of Jesus, during some of the days when my 
throat is not too bad, I am trying to preach and teach 
some on videos in order to provide some training          
materials for our African workers and also for those of 
you here in America that might like to become a greater 
spiritual leader for Jesus. I have just completed my first 
series, and I preached and taught from the book, which I 
wrote, entitled "Finishing The Task God Has Given Us". 
This is a twelve session series with 16 dvds, which I      
genuinely believe God will use to bless your life, inspire 
you, and also help you learn a tremendous amount of 
Biblical Truth that will better equip you for your service to 
our wonderful Lord and Savior. We now have this series 

      I believe that all of you readers who have been 
following the work of GIMI closely for the past several 
years know that a few years back we started the 
Gateway International Bible College to help equip God's 
servants to become greater men and women of God in 
His service. We had Thursday night classes here in our 
GIMI Headquarters Building with a maximum of nine 
students in class. However, we did eventually enroll 
over 40 students in Africa who worked with us on 
external classes—some faithfully, and some not too 
faithfully. I have no doubt but that God led me to begin 
this Bible College, but with so many health problems, I 
eventually had to discontinue the courses and classes at 
my doctors' recommendation. So, we stopped the 
classes, but I haven't felt good about this ever since we 
did stop the college work. I am totally convinced that 
God wants us to help prepare His servants to preach 
and teach the Gospel, learn how to build churches, do 
Biblical counseling, learn to be spiritual leaders, and 
most of all, to get a genuine burden to win lost people 
to Christ. I am so burdened about this that sometimes I 
can't even sleep at night. Therefore, after much prayer, 
we are going to restart our Bible College work. But, we 
are going to change the methodology somewhat to help 
lighten my workload.  
      What we are going to do is to try to re-enlist all of 
our external students in Africa and here in America to 
get back to doing their FREE TUITION COLLEGE WORK! 
Instead of my trying to handle all of the incoming work 
as I did before, I am recruiting pastors here in America 
to help mentor these external students. Every student 
will be assigned his or her own mentor, and the student 
will work with this mentor until he or she graduates. I 
will oversee the entire operation and try to make sure 
that all of our mentors have the needed courses, syllabi, 
and other instructional material ready for the work they 
will do with each student. I sincerely believe that this 
methodology will not only relieve me of a lot of my 
demanded workload, but it will also help to build strong 
relationships between the mentors and the students. 
Our GIMI Vice-President, Dr. Tommy Snyder, down in 
Mississippi, will be one of our mentors. Presently, I have 
some other seasoned pastors who are prayerfully 
considering helping with our new Bible College 
program. 
      For those of you who are in driving distance of our 

 

 

WE ARE REVIVING  
GATEWAY INTERNATIONAL  
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vineyard and raised grapes. Then, when the grapes       
ripened, he took them and made wine, got dastardly 
drunk, lay down in his bed uncovered, and then opened 
himself up to a shameful and derogatory action by his 
son, Ham, who walked into Noah's tent and found him 
lying there naked. With a certain amount of glee, Ham 
ran outside and told Shem and Japheth, who then took a 
covering and backed guardedly into Noah's tent and    
covered up his shamefulness. As a result of this horrible 
event, Noah later placed a horrible curse upon Ham, but 
more so, upon his grandson called Canaan. And folks, 
from these three sons of Noah have come the three main 
races of the world, along with many mixed races as well. 
The truth of this story cannot be denied with any        
credibility, but only by willful ignorance trying to cover up 
the truth and by blatantly denying the truth of this        
terrible event. So, I have tried to be objective, but yet, 
very thorough and truthful about this passage of        
Scripture. I do want to say that these two chapters in 
Genesis are just as much a part of the inspired Word of 
God as is John 3:16. One cannot believe that John 3:16 is 
the Word of God while at the same time disbelieving that 
the story of Noah and his sons is just a story that has 
been told from one generation to another. 
      I would like to offer you a copy of this new book, just 
as soon as it is completed, for a gift of $25.00 to GIMI, if 
you have the courage to read every word of it. If you are 
courageous, just contact our GIMI Office at the e-mail  
address or phone number which I gave you in the         
previous discussion of my new dvd series, and we will 
send you the book just as soon as possible! 

Pastor Kassim Kabia ministering  

in a prison in  Sierra Leone 

available in an album form. For those of you here in 
America, if you have the funds, we are asking that you 
give Gateway International Missions, Inc. a gift of 
$25.00. If you don't have this amount, we will give 
you the set because we want to help you in your 
service for Jesus. If you do have the $25.00, you can 
help us help some African preachers and teachers 
who truthfully have almost nothing.  
      So, if you would like to have a copy of this new set 
of teaching dvds, please contact our GIMI Office by 
email at office@gatewayinternationalmissions.com or 
by phone at 828-632- 2344. I truly hope to hear from 
you very soon to request these videos, which I spent 
many hours preparing, even with my bad vocal cord! I 
truly want to help all of you who want to help 
yourselves! 

     Months and months ago, I began writing a brand 
new book. I know that most of you know just how 
much I love to write, and therefore, another new 
book wouldn't demand much interest in this day 
when we are bombarded with new books from 
everywhere. But this new book is quite the exception 
because of the subject matter of the book. Now, I in 
no way want to offend anyone by my new book, but 
because of the horrible racial and class problems we 
are now having in our country, some of you may get 
angry with this book when you read it. But, if you do 
get angry, then the proposition of the book will truly 
be borne out by your offense and anger.  
      For years and years, I have looked for some great 
theologian to exegete the story of Noah and his three 
sons, which is found in Genesis 9 and 10. I have 
longed for someone who would interpret these verses 
without a preconceived bias or without a fear of 
political and racial correctness, enough to get to the 
bottom of the truth. But folks, because of fear and 
bias, I have never found anyone who would make this 
attempt. But, many months ago, as I mentioned, I 
prayerfully started this great project at the risk of 
being misunderstood by some and even hated by 
others. But now, I am bringing this project to a 
conclusion. 
      In this book, which is entitled "The Willful 
Ignorance and Blatant Denial of the Curse of Ham", I 
have courageously “jumped in over my head” to try to 
interpret this great story which happened after Noah 
came out of the ark following the flood, planted a 

 

 

My New Book Will Be Out Very Soon! 
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Trucks backed up  

at the Uganda/Kenya Border  

because of the Coronavirus 

 

Gifts from GIMI  

for first-time Offender Girls  

in Kenya 

 

Pastor David Kakooza  

giving food provided by GIMI  

to prisoners In Uganda 

Gifts for women prisoners in Uganda 

provided by GIMI 

 

Pastor Sammy preaching the Gospel  

to prisoners in Kenya 

Pastors Israel and Robert  

praying with people who came forward 

to be saved in the DRC 

Rev. William Ssentumbwe sharing Jesus 

with a banana salesman  

at our compound in Uganda 

The young man got saved! 
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      Folks, this year has been a very difficult time for 
planning and making mission trips to our African 
mission fields because of the horrible coronavirus, all 
of the shutdowns, the grounded flights, and the 
necessary social distancing. (Of course, the protestors 
and rioters walking hand-in-hand and arm-in-arm really 
didn't matter.) But, it was those old hard-headed 
pastors and churches that have caused so many 
problems! 
      But now, as I bring this newsletter article to a close, 
I want to tell you that we are taking some big steps of 
faith and moving ahead with planning our mission 
team trips for 2021. I am going to give you the 
projected dates for the next trips, and then, we will 
give you the particulars in the next newsletter. So, take 
a look at these projected dates, and prayerfully 
consider going on one of these wonderful trips. 
 
      1. March 8-21, 2021- Evangelism Trip to Uganda. 
 
      2. June 7-19, 2021- Medical and Evangelism Trip to    
           Kenya. 
 
      3. October 4-16, 2021- Evangelism and Training Trip       
           to Uganda-the DRC- and Rwanda. 
 
      Let me close by asking every one of you who is a 
truly devoted and sold-out believer to sincerely 
consider joining us for one of these life-changing 
mission trips. Also, let me beg all of you to really pray 
for all of our teams that will be going. Pray for good 
health, safety in the air and on the roads in all the 
countries, and most of all, for a huge harvest of souls 
to come to Christ. 
      Thank you for your love and support, and please 
know that Jo Anne and I love and appreciate you so 
much! Thanks for being on our prayer and support 
team! 
 
Still in the King's service, 
 

Dr. Stan Frye 

President of GIMI 
 
John 4:35—“Say not ye, There are yet four months, 
and then cometh harvest? behold, I say unto you, Lift 
up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white 
already to harvest.”                                                            

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

       
                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We Are Working On Our Next Mission  
Teams Trips To Africa for 2021. 

Our new Preacher Robert  Ndinayo  

Sharing the Gospel with sign language 

in the DRC 

Pastor Fred Nato giving out Gospel 

Booklets to prisoners in Uganda 

Pastor James Tiondi and His Family  

In Uganda 
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RETURN SERVICE 
REQUESTED 

Loving Gifts Given in Honor and Memory of Others 
 

IN HONOR 

Willie Little     Patsy Little  

Rev. Alan Wheeler    Joe & Linda Drum 

George Bumgarner    Greg & Tammy Bumgarner 

Charles (Toon) Barnes   Greg & Tammy Bumgarner 

Hank & Hazel G. McKee   Dennis & Brenda McKee 

 

IN MEMORY 

Randall Wood     Debra Wood 

Don Hilton     Jane Hilton 

Shelby Sammons    Charles Sammons 

Brent Sanders     Billy & Patsy Sanders 

Thomas & Dorothy T. Yates   Dennis & Brenda McKee 

John R. Van Hyning    Marjean Van Hyning 

Lissy Garland     Marjean Van Hyning 

John Blount     Jean Blount 


